
NOTICE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN TO ALL CONCERNED THAT DUE TO 

SUDDEN UNFORSEEN CIRCUMSTANCES, THE ONLINE LOK 

ADALAT SCHEDULED TO BE HELD ON SATURDAY, THE 8TH DAY 

OF AUGUST, 2020 BY THE CALCUTTA HIGH COURT LEGAL 

SERVICES COMITTEE IS POSTPONED AND WILL NOW BE HELD 

ON SATURDAY, THE 22ND AUGUST, 2020 AT 11 A.M. 

 

 
                                                         SECRETARY,  

                     CALCUTTA HIGH COURT LEGAL SERVICES COMMITTEE  


